
Tailor  Ed  Emergency
Fundraiser on Saturday
Tailor Ed Emergency Fundraiser 17 March 2018 at The Rowantree,
Cowgate

Tailor Ed Foundation has been supporting families in Edinburgh
raising a child with autism with the day to day challenges of
family life since 2009.

They are doing all they can to keep Tailor Ed open, but by the
end of March 2018 they say that they will have to decide
whether they have sufficient funding in place to continue to
operate  (although  this  will  possibly  be  at  a  reduced
capacity).

If  they  cannot  raise  the  funds  required  and  provide  a
sustainable future helping families then they may be forced to
close. 

Tomorrow night there is a fundraiser in the Cowgate but there
is also a raffle and an online auction. There are some great
prizes (like a year’s supply of ice cream……!)

Ticket Price £25. Admission includes welcome drink, MacSween’s
Haggis  neeps  and  tatties  (vegetarian  options  also),  tea,

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/03/tailor-ed-emergency-fundraiser-on-saturday/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/03/tailor-ed-emergency-fundraiser-on-saturday/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/tailoredfoundation/raffletickets
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coffee  and  scones,  goodie  bag  and  a  fabulous  night  of
entertainment.  All  for  a  great  cause.

The  night will be hosted by a fabulous MC Frankie Elyse,
Radio Presenter.

7:30pm Doors Open

7:45pm Twisted Tails Belly dancers

8pm Haggis served

8:15pm Welcome by Susie Harding, Board Member

8:30pm Comedy Showcase featuring Eliot Simpson, Ross Leslie
and Calum MacInnes

9pm Screening of Tailor Ed’s Short Film introduced by Roo
Philip, founder of Tailor Ed

9:15pm Live Auction hosted by Campbel Donaldson

10pm The Respectacles Ukelele Duo

10:30pm Raffle

11pm Music

11:30pm close

The   event  is  sponsored  by  MacSween  Haggis,  S.  Luca  of
Musselburgh, Co-op Frederick Street and Co-op Shandwick Place,
BaxterStorey and Bon Accord.

TICKETS HERE 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/tailor-ed-foundation-emergency-fundraiser-tickets-43087646310

